
  
 
 
 

 
Académie John Caboto Academy 

Supply List: Grade 4 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The following is a list of supplies that your child will need this September in Grade 4. We would 
appreciate it if all the supplies can be brought in by the first day of school, allowing us to get to 
work without delay. 
 
Quantity Subjects: English/Français/Math/H.G.C./Arts/Sciences/C.C.Q./ P.E. 

1 black neoprene sleeve for laptop (15.5”) 
1 package of loose-leaf sheets (200/pack) 
1 clear plastic pocket folder 

10 duo-tangs (1 green, 1 dark blue, 1 light blue, 1 red, 1 orange, 1 yellow, 1 purple, 1 
teal, 1 black, 1 clear) 

4 packs of copybooks 32 pages/each (4 copybooks per pack – no spiral) 
1 small soft pencil case 
2 glue sticks 
5 highlighters (yellow, blue, pink, green, orange) 
1 pair of scissors 
 enough pencils for the year (HB) 
1 pencil sharpener 
2 white erasers 
4 blue and red ballpoint pens 
2 correction tape (liquid paper) 
4 dry erase markers 
1 transparent plastic centimetre ruler (30 cm) 
1 package of pencil crayons (box of 24 colors) 
1 pack of markers (thick point- 16 per pack) 
1 permanent markers (pack of 4) 
1 smock with sleeves (old shirt is acceptable, identified with the student’s name) 
1 school bag (bags with wheels are not permitted for safety reasons) 

 
Please ensure that all packaging is removed and that the items are individually labelled. Should 
your child lose, damage or run out of supplies later in the year, you will be notified so that the missing 
items can be promptly replaced. 
 

We are looking forward to working with you and your child this upcoming year.  
 

Wishing you a great summer! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

The Grade 4 Teachers 

NOTE REGARDING HEADPHONES WITH MICROPHONES: 
Please be advised that students will be required to use a pair of mini-headphones with a microphone for various 
lessons/activities using technology. The school will offer students the opportunity to borrow a pair from the collection 
shared by students throughout the various levels. However, if you prefer to have your child bring in their own pair, 
please ensure that it is sent in a Ziplock/container labelled with your child’s full name. 
 


